
Scheme of Delegated Functions approved.  
 
4 There was submitted a report by the Director of Legal and Administration 
detailing a Scheme of Delegated Functions to committees regarding the decision of 
the Glasgow Community Planning Partnership Strategic Partnership on 25th March 
2025 to increase the maximum grant that can be awarded through delegated powers 
from Area Partnership budgets from £500 to £750 and to update the job title of 
Executive Director of Financial Services, previously the Executive Director of 
Finance. 
 
After consideration, the Council approved the changes to the Scheme of Delegated 
Functions. The approved Scheme is printed as Appendix 1 to these minutes. 
 
 


